Community Service Corps (CSC)
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We will have a very busy meeting this month!
We will be making Pasta Bakes and Chocolate Bark for the Missionary Sisters of Charity in Norristown.  
We will be making special heart greetings to be given to those that may need some words of kindness to lift their spirits.
Please join us from 3:00– 4:30 pm in the
St. Helena School cafeteria and bring the following: 

1 pound of COOKED ziti (in a Ziploc bag) 
If any adults are able to stay and help at the 

meeting – we could use the additional assistance.
If you have any questions, please contact sbhughes01@gmail.com
